
   
                  Safeguarding Procedures   

 
 
If you have any concerns regarding the safety and welfare of a child or adult within our 
school, please speak to:  
 

Name  DSL Training 
(every 2 years) 

Multi Agency 
Training 
(every 3 
years) 

Early Help 
Training 

Safer 
Recruitment  

(every 5 
years) 

Louise Jones  
DSL 
Headteacher 
01366 383272 
 

 

09.03.23 24.1.23 08.11.23 28.11.19 

Dawn Henden  
Deputy DSL 
Class 4 Teacher 
01366 383272 
 

 

10.01.23 26.01.22 08.11.23 N/A 

 
All Denver VC Primary staff members receive annual safeguarding training, using the Norfolk County 
Council Core Package.  
 
Staff also receive regular safeguarding updates throughout the year. 
 
Carole Reich is the Safeguarding Governor. Safer Recruitment training was completed on 01.12.21. 
 
If staff members or visitors have concerns about a child or adult, they should raise these with the 
Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL). If the DSL is absent, then all concerns should be raised to the 
Deputy DSL.  
 
If you have a safeguarding concern out of school hours, we have a dedicated email address 
worried@denver.norfolk.sch.uk which is monitored by a DSL. If you are worried about something, 
please do contact the school via this method and a member of staff will get back to you as soon as 
possible.  

If you are concerned about the safety or welfare of a child, a referral can also be made to children’s 
social services.  
 

Children’s Advice & Duty Service (CADS) 

0344 800 8021 


